


Metro Roundtable 
Barbara Biggs, Chair 
 
August 11, 2017 
 
Craig Godbout 
Water Supply Planning Section 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
1313 Sherman Street Suite 718 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Subject:  Open Water Foundation – South Platte Data Platform Grant Application 
 
Dear Mr. Godbout: 
 
The Metro Roundtable approved funding of $20,000 from the basin fund for the Open Water 
Foundation’s South Platte Data Platform project.  The project was reviewed by the Roundtable on 
August 10 at our monthly meeting. There was a quorum of members present at the meeting.  This 
project requests $60,000 in funding from the Statewide account. 
 
Note that the South Platte Basin Roundtable had originally approved $40,000 to support this project and 
had requested that the applicant approach the Metro Roundtable to split the cost.  With the Metro 
Roundtable’s approval, the South Platte Roundtable funding allocation can be reduced to $20,000. 
 
The project will provide an open source platform that will aid the South Platte and Metro Basin 
Roundtables and other decision makers by providing a visualization of data that has been previously 
unavailable.  The data that will be made available will influence and propel decisions made across all 
categories of BIP goals. 
 
The completed grant application was forwarded directly to you by the applicant.  Please contact the 
applicant directly or me at (303) 979-7286, barbarabiggs802@gmail.com, if you have any comments or 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Barbara Biggs 
 
Barbara Biggs 
Metro Roundtable Chair 
 
cc: Megan Holcomb, CWCB Staff 




